
Wow! What a year 2024 was! We thank you for your donations to
New Hope Trust and for contributing to our International Day

making it a magical day for the children. We hope you all had a
festive Christmas and a restful break! We are so excited to welcome
everyone back as we reopen January 7th, ready for a fantastic start
to the term filled with new experiences and exciting opportunities. 

Key Dates
January 7th-Nursery reopens

Every Tuesday-Story Telling
at the Library

Every Wednesday-Dance
Club

17th-21st February- Half
Term

Themes
Week 1-Senses

Week 2--Winter

Week 3--Dental Health/ 
Healthy Eating

Week 4-- Alphabet

Week 5--People who
 help us

Week 6--Pets

Bepanthen nappy ointment may contains traces of nuts due to the

ingredients used. As we are a nut free nursery we ask this is not

brought into nursery. 



Reminders
1--Please label your child’s belongings including clothing, bags and water bottles.

2-- Ensure lunches are nut and chocolate free, we ask for water only at nursery and ensure
grapes are cut in half (length ways) to avoid choking hazards.

3-- Please ensure your child has enough nappies, wipes and spare clothes for each session.

4--If you are going to be late please call in advance, late fees are £1 per minute. 

Nursery is open
between 7:30am-3pm,

unless there is an
emergency,

 we ask to keep contact
between these hours.

Thank you

Contact Dance Class
Children learn in different ways and as a preschool we

have been seen the children's creativity grow within the

arts. This January, we are privileged to have Studio 17

Dance Academy led by Ellie come to preschool every

Wednesday for a dance session with the children. It

promises to be exciting. If you are yet to sign up and

would like your child to join, please contact Ms Rachael.

Story Telling Starting from January, we will be
visiting the local Library once a
week for story telling/reading
session. This is in line with our
vision to help children develop
interest in reading and prepare
them for a life long learning.  

Kindly sign the consent form and
return if you want your child to

participate.


